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From: LISA MULLAN 
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Message Body:
Dear Sirs,
I support the extension of the much needed sustainable transport corridors to the Ballinteer, Knocklyon,
Rathfarnham, Ballyboden, Fiehouse connecting us to the city and providing a south orbital transport link to
UCD, St Vincent's hodpital area.

I reside in  and given that this area will cease to be serviced by current bus rates 14 & 75 this
transport link would be vital.

Please note I wish my address to  be kept confidential and not published on any website.

Yours Sincerely,

Lisa Mullan,REsident,

--
This e-mail was sent from a submission form on Eastern &amp; Midland Regional Assembly (http://emra.ie)
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